
 

St Neots English Centre, 

Orchard House, 

St Neots, 

PE19 1AW 

Sept, 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 I have some exciting news to share with you!  

St Neots English Centre are liaising with Priory Junior School to bring a group of Chinese students ( 

aged 10-12 ) to the school for a week in January. They are coming from 28th Jan – 3rd Feb 2024 and 

are going to integrate into lessons to bond with the pupils of the school and to experience an 

educational and cultural stay. We are looking for Host Families in the local area. If you have a spare 

room and are interested in hosting students, they can share a room and you will be generously paid 

(£288) Hosting is a very rewarding and worthwhile experience and many of our Host Families host 

again and again.. If you are interested, then please contact St Neots English Centre on: 

info@stneots-ec.com 

Once we hear back from you, we will let you know how to proceed, 

I look forward to hearing from anyone interested, 

Kind regards, 

Jenni 

  

Jenni Wilson 

Director 

Tel: 01480 536357 

Mob: 07740 076427 

 


